
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Mee�ng May 5, 2021

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                            Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV            Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Rick Indiano N2VSN                  Sta)on Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the mee)ng to order at 2:00 PM.  Joel just returned from vaca)on, 

so Vice President, Mr. Rick Sochon conducted the mee)ng.

Treasurer Report:  Rick reported the Treasury Balance is $4,247.39 and there are 55 paid 

members.

New Business:  Mr. Dick Hillyer W2RWH spoke to the members present about plans for a Golf 

Cart Event on Wednesday, May 19, 2021 at 3:00 PM.   The purpose of the event is to honor a 

WWII vet who is turning 100.  More informa)on is to follow.

Program:  Mr. Keith Lindsay KI5US and Mr. Doug Gatchell K4DGG presented a very informa)ve 

talk and demonstra)on on the prac)cal use of FLDIGI.

Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD spoke about the usefulness of the FRS radio.

Thank you to the 22 members and guest Mr. Joe Flack W0QF for a@ending this month’s 

mee)ng.

Mr. Bob Goldberg was absent.

Mee)ng closed at 3:12 PM


